
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

23rd September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 27th September 2024 

 

On Friday 27th September our School Council will be having a bake sale after school to raise money for 
Macmillan Coffee Morning. 

 

The School Council will welcome any donations of cakes, buns, cookies etc to sell after school, this will 
be held in the school playground (weather permitting) if we cannot hold in the playground it will be held 
in the school hall. 

 

Please can any donations come in to school Thursday after school or Friday morning. 

 

Prices of all sweet treats will range between 30p and £1. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support with fundraising. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

West Vale School Council 


